
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN THE 
VICINITY OF  

FIRST STREET BETWEEN SAVANNAH AND MOTT 
 
On Monday, June 25, 2007 the Contractor will begin construction of Sanitary Sewer 
and Storm Drainage System on First Street between Savannah and Mott.    
 
WHAT: Sanitary Sewer and Storm Drainage System 
 
WHEN: Beginning Monday, June 25, 2007 for approximately 2 months.  The hours of 

construction will be from 6:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. Monday – Friday, and 
possibly weekends, if necessary 

 
WHERE: First Street from Savannah and Mott 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 

 Street parking will be restricted on First Street.  
 Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction. 
 Cones and arrow boards will be used to redirect traffic and to minimize impacts to the 

community. 
 Flaggers will redirect pedestrian traffic. 
 Fire department and emergency vehicle access will be maintained. 
 Accessibility to homes and businesses will be maintained.   

 


